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INFORMATION BULLETIN 2015/16:39

TO: All MUNFA Members 

FROM: The MUNFA Executive Committee 

DATE: June 16, 2016 

SUBJECT: Survey Summary 

Over the course of three weeks MUNFA gathered your perspectives on the impact of your research, your 
scholarly activities, and on the supports that make those activities possible. The responses from 220 member,s 

representing almost every academic unit, are not only appreciated but essential for MUNFA’s continued 
advocacy. 
Please follow the link to our website where the summary is posted: 

http://munfa.ca/wp/wp-content/uploads/2016/06/Survey-Summary.pdf 
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